
 

 

[Stewart, Mary A. Bridge] 
 
 

MRS. MARY A. STEWART 

 
Madison—Mrs. Mary A. Stewart, who would have been 100 years old on 

April 18, died at the home of her daughter, Mrs. Emma Gough, on Mar. 2, 
1951, after a two-week illness. 

Mrs. Stewart was born in Canton on April 18, 1851, daughter of James 
and Elizabeth Bridge, and was married to Clark Stewart at Munnsville in 

1870.  She lived there until 1903, when Mr. Stewart died. 

Since that time, she had lived with Mrs. Gaugh [sic] in Madison. 
Until a year ago, Mrs. Stewart did a great deal of tatting. 

Mrs. Stewart was a member of the Universalist Church. 
Surviving are three daughters, Mrs. Gough, Mrs. Lenna Howard, Madison, 

and Mrs. Lillian Harrington, Oneida Castle; four grandchildren, four great-
grandchildren, four great-great-grandchildren and eight great-great-great-

grandchildren. 
The funeral will be at 2 p.m. Monday from Mrs. Gough’s home, the Rev. 

Clinton Skinner officiating.  Burial will be in Stockbridge. 
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